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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“With the new year now in full swing, we have lots to enjoy and lots to look forward to! We can’t wait to see 

you around town at as we continue to connect through community events and ENHANCE initiative activities.   

Don’t miss out on your last chance to recycle your Christmas trees! In order to better serve the community, we 

have extended the Christmas Tree Recycling Program to end this Sunday, Jan. 15. If you missed the first 

deadline, use this opportunity to drop off your LIVE, UNDECORATED trees before it’s too late! Thank you, 

Alabama Power’s Fish Enhancement Program, for helping make this event possible!  

As our ENHANCE initiative committees gear up for another great year, the Pike Road Arts Council already has 

much in store for this month. Beginning Tomorrow, Jan. 14, artists can begin to submit their pieces for the 

“Everyday People” Art Show. Then, it’s time for the opening reception for the “Everyday People” Art Show on 

Sunday, Jan. 22, from 2 – 4 p.m. The show will continue through Feb. 19, so make sure to stop by and explore 

local art! The Jan. 29 Art Talk & Tea with award-winning sculptor Korey Rowswell is a great way to dig deeper 

into the arts with fellow artists and art enthusiasts. Thank you, Pike Road, for registering for the Watercolor 

Boot Camp on January 26 and 27! We are so thankful to see our community appreciate our events.  

The Valentines for Veterans Card Drive is right around the corner, too. Show our local veterans your 

appreciation by leaving Valentine’s Day cards at Pike Road Town Hall, beginning on Mon., Jan. 23 and ending 

on Feb. 10. Purchase a card, make one at home, or feel free to add a sweet note to the premade ones available 

at Town Hall.   

Mondays with the Mayor is also back for 2023! Remember to tune in to 107.5 FM or 1210 AM on Jan. 30 to 

listen to Mayor Stone talk about what’s coming up for Pike Road this new year. Email your questions to 

info@pikeroad.us or call in during the show to connect with Mayor Stone and find out more about upcoming 

events!  

Visit us online at www.pikeroad.us to learn more about these events and everything happening in our 

hometown!   

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


